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12th September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 5/6 SUGAR MOUSE FOOTBALL CUP - Easingwold Town FC, Thursday 20th September 
 
Our Year 5/6 children have been invited to take part in the Sugar Mouse Football Cup at 
Easingwold Town Football Club next Thursday, 20th September, from 4:00-6:15pm. This is a 
round robin seven-a-side tournament (players will rotate), and is great opportunity for the 
children to get active, meet new friends, and represent their school.  
 
The children will need their P.E. kit, trainers, a warm hoodie or top, and a drink. 
 
I will be supervising the children throughout the activity, although you are welcome to come 
along and support your child if you wish.  
 
Due to the timing of the tournament, we would be grateful if parents could transport the 
children on this occasion. Please could you indicate below whether your child is able to 
attend, and whether you will be able to help with transport. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Helen Pye 

Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Sugar Mouse Football Cup, Thursday 20th September 2018 
 
I give permission for ………………………………………………………………. to take part in the Year 5/6 
Sugar Mouse Football Cup at Easingwold Town FC on Thursday 20th September 2018. 
 
   I am able to transport ………………. children to and from the event. 
   I am unable to provide transport on this occasion. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….  Date ……………………….. 
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